
             
 

           
 
 

Support SCR 205 Honoring OHSU President Dr. Joe Robertson 
 
We support SCR 205 in acknowledging the contributions of OHSU President Joe 
Robertson to OHSU and to Oregon and wish him well upon his retirement. 
 
His tenure as President of OHSU has seen the institution make great leaps forward in 
education, research and patient care, creating national visibility that has benefited 
OHSU and Oregon. In the name of the well being of Oregonians, he has provided 
leadership by embracing difficult conversations in order to improve access and quality 
while addressing the cost of care.  
 
Dr. Robertson is genial and down to earth and always insisted he be called Joe. He is a 
trusted and valued collaborator who advanced health care policy, who embraced 
partnership as the best way forward for Oregonians across the state, and who made 
OHSU a more friendly an d welcoming place. In his tenure at OHSU he has made a 
significant impact on the lives of hundreds of thousands of Oregonians and improved 
our state.  He is well deserving of the honor and recognition SCR 205 bestows upon him. 

 

          
 

         
 

                    
 


